Brad opened. Sonja spoke. Balance for AIRO was given.

Directory update reminder and fees will be separated.

Northwest Arkansas Fayetteville for Fall meeting

Scholarship for SAIR was announced. SAIR will be in Memphis TN 2014

Paper work (application) will need to be submitted by August 1st 

· Last year only 3 of the 4 scholarships were awarded

· SAIR also provides travel grant 

· SAIR IPEDS training
Wyatt and Brad went over alternative meeting solutions. Phone conference software that could be utilized by AIRO members who cannot attend meetings. Cost savings. Blackboard was the software that will be used. Majority of colleges have a license to use this software. 
Rick Jenkins stated ADHE as a new file transfer system. The new system has features that send emails to Sharon and Rick when files have been uploaded. 
Rick went over ADHE changes

